
Letter from the Pastor

Dear Parishioners and Friends,

I am grateful to all of you who participated in the campaign readiness assessment earlier this 
year.  We have a long list of projects that range from necessary repairs to items that will enhance 
our church space.  Please know that as I work with potential artists and designers on the liturgical 
updates, it will be done through the lens of the intentions that the space was originally designed.  
Some of you know that when the church was built there were items that were not included due to 
costs and funding available.  The improvements we make today will be a thoughtful and beautiful 
update.

The capital campaign will offer every family an opportunity to support the future of the parish 
so that it may serve this community for generations that will follow.  I ask that each of you make 
time to learn about the projects and the details of the campaign and then prayerfully consider 
how you may be able to support it with a financial gift.  Every dollar will be used toward the slate 
of projects included in this folder.

Please join me in praying for the success of this campaign and the future of St. Raphael Catholic 
Church.  My thanks in advance for your kindness, generosity and support.

Pax,

Father Dan
Pastor

Rejoice Always in the Lord!


